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Dear Parents,

On behalf of the Victoria School Parent Support Group, a warm welcome to everyone to the Victoria School Community.

Today marks an another new milestone of your son's life after the PSLE. 

Please allow me to introduce you to our parent group. Our vision is to be a valued partner in the well beings and developments of the Victorians, 

working in close rapport with the school, and this come with our mission to partner with the school in bringing the best out of every Victorians, and 

to continue to the perpetuation of the special Victorian spirit. 

The VSPSG is active throughout the year in parent education, teacher & student support. We will usually start the year with our tradition Coffee 

Talk, "Transiting Your Child into Victoria School" organised specially for the Level 1 parents who are new to VS. The talk will be held on 

Wednesday 19th January 2022. In view of the current Covid-19 situation, the talk will be conducted virtually this time.

The next 4 years of your son’s secondary school life will no doubt be a key milestone in their journey of discovery and growth. What you see in 

your 12 years old son today, will soon blossom into a gentleman whom you will be proud of in a blink of an eye.

And as a parent, I believe we will also want to play a pivotal part in our son's development and witness their growth in partnership with the school. I 

can assure you, VS is always doing its utmost to ensure our sons are developing holistically and providing the platform for them to find their own 

potential. The work that we are doing in VSPSG will definitely go a long way to help support that meaningful cause.

The VSPSG is run entirely by a group of parent volunteers and funded by your one-time membership fee of $40. With the VSPSG funds, we have 

also sponsored academic improvement awards for our Victorians, and supported some of the school's other activities. We hope you can join us as 

a member, and volunteer your time or expertise to enrich the boys' secondary school education at VS.

May I take the opportunity to wish all you a Happy Merry Xmas and a Happy New Year 2022.

Nil Sine Labore

Jacqueline Ho

VSPSG
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Let us share with you some of 
the PSG activities in VS



We are present at VS Open House
(because we want you to choose VS!)



We are also there 
with you as you 
and your son 
begin your 

journey 

in VS…



Parents 
registering 
for VSPSG



Registered Parents with VSPSG are invited for Coffee Talk



We are there too to 
complete the journey with you on O Level Result Release Day….

Our not-so-little-anymore Little Ones would be nervous… 
The older ones would also be nervous…
We are nervous… Everyone is nervous… 



But we must do something to rally everyone together!
So, with colours, we spark valour…





Parenting 
boys is 
both a 

fulfilling 
and 

challenging 
growth 

journey…

A 
TALL 

ORDER



A 
TALL 

ORDER

We 
understand!!!!!
Therefore, we 
have talks and 
workshops to 
grow and be 

equipped with 
you.



We take time off 
to show our 

appreciation to the 
teachers and staff 

in VS. 
It is important for us 
to be  a role model 

for our little 
gentlemen in making 

effort to express 
our 

appreciation.



We support the school and join our boys for fun in 
VS140 Homecoming Carnival and…



… the 24-hour Victoria Challenge too!



We join VS, Cedar and VJ in the VCA National Day 
Celebration!



Join us!
Join VSPSG!



Thank You!


